
Sage Creek HOA, Inc 
4170 Clemmons Rd., Suite 106 

Clemmons, NC 27012 
Email: Stephen@SageCreek.ws 

Website: SageCreek.ws 
 

Sept. 15, 2024 

Re: 2024 Annual Meeting 

Dear Sage Creek HOA Member, 

We hope this letter finds you and yours safe, healthy and enjoying Sage Creek!  

Consistent with the Bylaws & Articles of Incorporation of the HOA, this is Written Notice 
of our Annual meeting to be held:  

October 1st, 2024 at 6pm  
Outdoors, Monarch Way cul de sac elbow near top of Crescent Hill 

 
This annual meeting is for the purpose of confirming elected Directors, answering HOA 
questions, and continuing the Goodwill among our burgeoning Sage Creek & Crescent Hill 
Commuity. We hope you will be able to participate!  

When you purchased your property in Sage Creek you became a member of our 
Association! You should have received copies of all the Association’s governing 
documents as well. These can also be found online at www.SageCreek.ws If you have not 
already done so, please take the time to review them. Each Lot is one unit, but more than 
one household member may attend the meeting.   

We hope you agree the community is looking fabulous, and we look forward to meeting 
you in person!  

   

 Stephen J. Phillips, President/Treasurer                                 Nicholas D. Gonzalez, Secretary 

 

We encourage community members to enroll for email communications. 
Sign-up at SageCreek.ws 
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